
 
 

    Community Meeting  
North Toronto Collegiate Institute  

Redevelopment Project Update 
Monday, November 28, 2005 

7:00 p.m. – 9:00 PM 

at 

North Toronto Collegiate Institute 
70 Roehampton Avenue 

Auditorium  
Hosted by Josh Matlow, Trustee for St. Paul’s 

 
The Toronto District School Board (TDSB) invites you to the next North Toronto Collegiate Institute public 
consultation meeting to be held on November 28, 2005. This meeting will provide an opportunity to present the 
preliminary plans for the North Toronto CI redevelopment project to the community, and to seek input, 
respecting the design of the school, residential buildings and underground parking. 
 
Background 
 
Early in 2003, the TDSB approved the replacement of the North Toronto CI facility. On November 27, 2003, 
the School Board held a public meeting to present a proposed land use concept plan to the community.  
 
On February 19, 2004, a public meeting was held to present the various options considered by the TDSB 
during its deliberations concerning the future of North Toronto CI, and to invite further community 
involvement into the decision-making process. 
 
In July 2004, the TDSB issued a Request for Proposal to the Development community for the selection of a 
development partner, to work with the TDSB in redeveloping the North Toronto CI property and the provision 
of a new school facility. In consultation with representatives of the Sherwood Park Residents’ Association 
and as approved by the TDSB, Tridel Builders Inc. have been selected as the development partner for this 
project. 
 
Working with TDSB staff, North Toronto CI students, North Toronto CI alumni and the Sherwood Park 
Residents’ Association, Tridel and their project architects have developed preliminary plans for the new 
school and the residential buildings. 

 
Please join us on November 28, 2005 at 7:00 p.m. at North Toronto Collegiate Institute. 

 
Josh Matlow Sheila Penny 
Trustee, St. Paul’s  Executive Superintendent  
TDSB  Facility Services 
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